SPECIAL MEETING
MARCH 13, 2024
4:00 PM

The Lafayette County Commission met on the above date and hour for a special
meeting. The meeting was held in the County Commissioners Meeting Room in Mayo,
Florida. The following members were present: Commissioner Lance Lamb, Dist.
1(phone); Commissioner Mason Byrd, Dist. 2; Commissioner Lisa Walker, Dist. 3;
Commissioner Anthony Adams, Dist. 4; Commissioner Earnest Jones, Dist. 5; and
Leenette McMillan-Fredriksson, County Attorney.

Chairman Jones opened the meeting and informed the Board that the meeting had
been called to discuss issues related to NE Violet Road and NW County Road 53.

VIOLET ROAD

On a motion by Mrs. Walker and a second by Mr. Byrd, the Board voted unanimously
to give Johnny Ray Walden 10 days to remove his belongings that are located on NE
Violet Road. If the property is not removed after ten days the Board instructed Mr. Scott
Sadler to haul the property to the landfill and grade the road. This road should be added
to the normal maintenance route for the Lafayette County graders.

NW COUNTY ROAD 53

On a motion by Mr. Lamb and a second by Mr. Adams, the Board voted unanimously
to construct a two foot apron where Mr. Gary Williams has put in a new driveway. This
was not part of the original design of the resurfacing on NW County Road 53.

ADJOURN

On a motion by Mr. Byrd and a second by Mr. Adams, the Board voted unanimously
to adjourn.

éamest L. Jones, Eﬁairman
|

Approved this 26™ day of‘MafghmgoQ?j‘:




